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17th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Go Read digital reading records 

 

Woodfield Primary School is moving to using digital reading records instead of paper 

records.  This means that instead of giving children paper reading records that go back and 

forth between school each child now has an online reading record. This is personal to them 

and you will need to use the log on details for your child that are attached to this letter. 

 

It will work in exactly the same way. When teachers hear your child read they will write a 

brief comment on GoRead and any words/questions that they found tricky and you will be 

able to see this.  Similarly, when you listen to your child read at home or discuss their book 

with them we encourage you to go on to GoRead and write this down.  As children become 

more independent they will be able to use GoRead to write a book review and record their 

own reading. 

 

You will also notice that you can view your child’s current reading band and as they progress 

through school all of the comments on their reading and their progress through Read Write 

Inc and the reading colour bands will be tracked on here. 

 

We would encourage you to visit www.go-read.co.uk/parents where you can see a video of 

how to use the app and further information. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Maya Holt 

Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.go-read.co.uk/parents

